
September 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 12 Parent Information Evening (PIE) 

Monday 9th September 2024 – 6:00pm  

Redgrave Hall 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to welcome your child to Wood Green Academy Sixth Form and to 
invite you to attend a Parent Information Evening on Monday 9th September 2024. The presentation 
begins promptly at 6:00pm.  
 
The step up from GCSE to Post 16 is one of the biggest educational challenges a student faces and this is 
why we feel it so important for parents / carers to come into school and meet the Sixth Form Team and 
gain an understanding of how studying A Level, Technical and BTEC qualifications is different to studying 
GCSEs. This evening will not only give you the information you need to support your child during their 
time in Sixth Form but will also give you the opportunity to ask any questions you may have. Some of the 
areas that will be covered are: how the Key Stage 5 timetables work; expectations of students; important 
assessment dates; reporting on progress, how you can track your child’s attendance and progress through 
Class Charts, how you can help to support your child through A Level, Technical and BTEC qualifications, 
work experience and eLearning. 
 
 
Parental involvement is vital in supporting your child to reach their full potential and the Sixth Form 

Team look forward to meeting you at this evening and look forward to working with you to ensure that 

your child makes the most of their time with us here at Wood Green Academy. To book seats for the 

evening please complete the forms survey below by Sunday 8th September at 4pm. 

https://forms.office.com/e/1qUg0bGkxY 

Please note that parking for the evening will be available via the St Paul’s Road entrance.  

Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Miss L. Stocks 
Director of Sixth Form  
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